To:  City of Austin Historic Landmark Commission

From: Inwood Forest, LLC

Date: October 22, 2021

The owner of 2501 Inwood Place is Inwood Forest LLC. Laura Burkhart is the Manager of

Inwood Forest LLC,

This letter is to inform you that the owner of 2501 Inwood Place vehemently opposes the

proposed change of the property’s zoning from SF-3-NP to SF-3-NP-H.

Sincerely,

Inwood Forest, LLC
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By: Laura Burkhart, Manager



